
Continued… 

Each director should have received their allotment of copies the week of January 16th.  If you did 
not, please contact CSDA and they will look into the matter.  If you find that you are in need of 
more copies, CSDA has a small supply and can make them available at $1.50 per copy. If you 
would like a larger supply, CSDA can place an order with the printer and you can purchase the 
additional copies. The cost per copy is dependent on the total number ordered. As in prior 
years, we also contracted for the graphic designer to develop a couple of power point slides for 
local outreach events.  Each director should receive the power point template by early February. 

I would like to thank all the counties who contributed information and the various individuals who 
helped with the content and graphic layout.  A heartfelt thank you to Keith Pepper – without his 
editing and polishing touch we would not have this wonderful publication. 

 


